
 

                                                                        

MEDIA ADVISORY: 

Community invited to 25th Annual Candlelight 

Vigil and Service of Remembrance 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Thursday, December 5, 2024 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Survivors of Homicide Support Group invites the 

community to the 25th Annual Candlelight Vigil and Service of Remembrance. This event is a 

time for healing, reflection, and honoring the memories lost.  

 

As survivors gather, they are encouraged to bring an unframed photo of their loved one to be 

displayed on the Tree of Remembrance during the service. This visual tribute is a powerful 

reminder of the lives we celebrate and the legacies that continue to inspire us.  

 

Who: The event is a collaborative effort, hosted by the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office, the 

Survivors of Homicide Support Group, the National Crime Victims Research and Treatment 

Center, and the Coastal Crisis Chaplaincy.  

 

What: 25th Annual Candlelight Vigil and Service of Remembrance 

 

When: Friday, December 13, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Where: St. Andrews Presbyterian Church 

712 Wappoo Road, Charleston SC, 29407 

 

To ensure those interested can attend, transportation may be made available. If someone 

needs assistance with transportation, please email Julia Mullen at mullenju@musc.edu by 

Monday, December 9, 2024. 


